
 
 
 
 
 
 

13 January 2020 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Home Reading 
 
As you already know, a key priority for us as a school is to increase the 
frequency of reading for all children in school and at home.  We have 
changed our approach for the academic year 2019-20 to reflect this 
focus and are asking parents to make a renewed effort to hear their 
child read on a daily basis.  It is expected that children read a minimum 
of 3 times per week and that this is recorded in their planner.  If, for 
whatever reason, it is not possible to for your child to read at home, 
the school library is open every lunchtime for children to read for 
pleasure; this would count towards their 3 reads per week. 
 
If you have any queries about how to support your child with home 
reading, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s form teacher.  
Together, we can improve the reading skills of our children.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Miss L Hall 
Head of School 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 


